Elsen, Nikki
%

From: Shannon Given <shannon®thepumphouse.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 1:31 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Artspire Postponed

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. *** ‘

Hi Nikki,

Itis with a lot of thought and consideration that the Pump House Regional Arts Center has decided to postpone this year's
Artspire. Please know that this decision does not come lightly. We are sensitive to these uncertain times and the
challenges we are experiencing during the COVID-19 pandemic.

Itis our hope and expectation to reschedule the event later this summer; however, we will wait to see what the coming
weeks bring before we set a new date.

Regarding our Special Permit, what steps do we need to take? If the date is the only change, will we need to resubmit the
same paperwork and fee?

Thank you,

Shannon Given
ARTSPIRE Event Coordinator

shannon@thepumphouse.org
608-351-9245 (mobile)



